
January 14, 2019 

 

Board of Selectmen 

Town of Chilmark 

PO Box 119 

Chilmark, MA   02535 

 

To the Selectmen: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Island Insight Meditation Community of Martha’s Vineyard to 

request a waiver of the rental fee for the Chilmark Community Center (CCC).  Our meditation 

group, which has been meeting on the Island for more than 10 years, is holding a meditation 

retreat at the CCC the weekend of April 13 and 14, 2019. The retreat will be a combination of 

meditation instruction and practice and is open to the public. We welcome everyone, and 

anyone who is curious or interested can participate in one or both days of the retreat. There is 

no charge for attending.  

Please let me know if you have any questions, and thank you for considering our request. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah KuhSarah KuhSarah KuhSarah Kuh    

 (508) 645-3017 

www.islandinsight.org 


